15 April 2015

To the Australian Human Rights Commission

Dear Mr. Wilson,

To my knowledge I didn't request that you comment on the legality of the Government's vaccination policies. My request was for you to inform the public if the policies conform to the international codes for human rights – including the Nuremberg Code. My understanding is that this is the role of the Human Rights Commissioner. Please correct me if I am wrong.

The concerned public would like to know if Australia's vaccination policies conform to the international codes for human rights and the 'Valid Consent' section of Australia's Immunisation Handbook (Ed. 10, section 2.1.3) - here is the link http://www.immunise.health.gov.au/internet/immunise/publishing.nsf/Content/handbook10-2-1

Please also note that New Zealand is not going to follow Australia down this path. The New Zealand government has stated it would be "an unjustifiable breach of the New Zealand Bill of Rights Act.' http://m.nzherald.co.nz/nz/news/article.cfm?c_id=1&objectid=11431961

Coercive vaccination policies that use financial benefits to encourage the use of vaccines are being promoted by the Australian government on fear and anecdotal evidence, and my question to you was 'does this policy comply with the International Bill of Human Rights that applies to all countries with respect to informed consent for medical interventions?'

Please answer this question for the concerned community.

Kind regards,
Judy Wilyman
PhD Candidate
www.vaccinationdecisions.net